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A Level Biology Fieldtrip, Wembury Beach

Last Wednesday, the Year 13 A Level Biologists carried
out sampling on the rocky shore of Wembury Beach.
Pupils designed their own investigation and were
collecting data using sampling techniques they learnt as
part of the course.

It was a beautiful day, and as part of our mission to
provide amazing experiences pupils were also treated to
a guided rockpool safari by Wembury Marine Centre
staff and volunteers, as well as a guided snorkelling
session in the crystal clear waters where they saw spiny
starfish, beautiful snakelocks anemones and wrasse.

Duke of Edinburgh weekend

Last weekend 40 of our Year 10 students took to the
South West coast path to complete their Bronze practice
weekend. The students were excited to put together all
the skills they had learnt in the classroom to navigate,
camp, cook and work as a team. All the students
impressed with their determination to rise to the
challenge and it will be exciting to see them bring the
same enthusiasm and commitment to the assessment
weekend.

Year 9

We are pleased to advise parents that calculators are
now available to purchase for Year 9 at reception.

£10 for Non PP students and £1 for PP students and
payment will be added to parent pay.
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Upcoming events

Immersive STEM and Medicine Career Experiences on
offer at UCL and around the UK for 12-18 year olds. For
details and registration, please follow the link below:
link for details.

Preparations are now in full swing for our much
anticipated year 9 open event next week. This is due to
take place on Wednesday 29th September 2021 at 4pm.
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https://investin.org/pages/choose-your-career?filter=stem

